
Wb 27th April 2020 

Dear Parents and Larks class,  

 

Hope you are all keeping safe and well.  Thank you for taking time to speak to me on the telephone 

and tell me all about the wonderful things you have been doing whilst we are apart.   

Please do send in photos of your child with any work they are proud of.  We have received some 

photos already which we are hoping to put onto the website to share. Please state when you send in 

photos whether you are happy or not for these to go onto the website. 

 

The Oaks Academy website set up by the Government has some super lessons and it is really easy to 

navigate.  There are no mixed class lessons, but you can select Reception or Year one as you think 

appropriate for your child’s ability/interest.   

Reception children  

Literacy: listen to the story of Goldilocks and the three bears  

Numeracy: counting objects and understanding equal groups  

Foundation subjects:  what it means to be bored!  

PE: PE with Joe Wicks  

Year One 

Literacy: Sam’s Sandwich and answer questions about the story  

Moving onto instruction writing  

Numeracy: compare lengths and heights and then the mass  

Foundation subjects: What is a continent?   

PE: PE with Joe Wicks  

 

The Home Learning on BBC bitesize this week the topic lesson is 'Who was Neil Armstrong?' The 

children might love this, as this would have been our topic when we finished!  

The White Rose online lessons this week would also be good for recapping as Year 1 is on Fractions 

and Reception this week are looking at patterns.   

Thank you for everything that you are doing already in assisting your child with their home learning.  

Please do what is manageable for you and your child; the last thing we want to do is add any extra 

stress! A little and often seems to be the best strategy! I am planning on phoning again next week to 

touch base.  Until then keep busy and keep safe.   

 

Miss Wedderburn  


